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Greenfield Township Supervisors’ Meeting – April 6th  2021  

Meeting Minutes 

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenfield Township Supervisors was called to order 

at 8:00 pm with the pledge of Allegiance. 

The roll call was Supervisor Slebodnik present, Supervisor Totsky present, Supervisor 

Evans – absent, Attorney Casper present, Treasurer Mancuso present, Secretary Brewer 

present. A Supervisor’s quorum was present so the meeting was able to proceed. 

There were no corrections to the minutes of the March 2ndmeeting by the Supervisor’s 

so the minutes stood approved as distributed. 

The Township departments read or stated verbally their reports as available. 

There were no public comments, questions, and requests on agenda items.  

Supervisor Totsky moved to approve the 2020 Financial Audit. Supervisor Slebodnik 

seconded that motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present 

voting yes. 

Supervisor Slebodnik moved that the request for an additional speed hump on Lakeview 

Avenue be tabled. Supervisor Totsky seconded that motion. The motion passed with a 

voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes.  

After a discussion with Chief Martin Supervisor Totsky moved that a K9 police dog for our 

police department be approved. Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that motion. The motion 

passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes. 

Supervisor Slebodnik moved to approve the major FDR (Full depth reclamation) projects 

for some of our main roads. Supervisor Totsky seconded that motion. The motion passed 

with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes.  

Supervisor Totsky moved to approve the sale of equipment at the Lopatofsky Auction on 

April 10,2021 and add to the record from prior meetings at which the purchase of new 

truck was authorized and at which the prior auction sale of vehicles was authorized. 

Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all 

Supervisors present voting yes. 
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Supervisor Slebodnik moved to authorize the Solicitor to draft an Ordinance for stop 

signs for action at the May meeting pursuant to the engineer study/report. Supervisor 

Totsky seconded that motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors 

present voting yes.  

Treasurer Mancuso notified the public on when and where to get vaccinations. 

The meeting was then open for public comments, questions, and requests. Mike Mazza 

commented on the township’s grinder pumps and the financial report regarding a line 

item for the Sewer bill. Chris Jankauskas commented on the roads in the Finch Hill 

development being turned over to the Township and Solicitor Casper explained the 

issue. Mike Mazza then also commented on the Township taking over the roads of the 

Finch Hill development. 

Supervisor Totsky moved to adjourn the meeting. Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that 

motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes. The 

meeting was adjourned at 8:27pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


